
January 11, 2022

Dear Abbi Richcreek,

As Chair of ITEEA's Distinguished Technology and Engineering Professional Board it gives me great pleasure to share 
some excellent news. I am pleased to tell you that you are being recognized for outstanding performance, leadership, 
and accomplishments in the field of technology and engineering education. This honor is bestowed by a committee 
of expert peer reviewers who have determined that you have earned one of the highest honors of achievement that 
may be granted.  

This honor, known as the Distinguished Technology and Engineering Professional (DTE) designation is based upon 
documented evidence of your leadership/management skills, continuing participation in association education 
programs, and demonstration of leadership in association, community, and personal activities. 

The DTE professional program acknowledges the essential principles of adult learning and incorporates both 
recognition and credit for the work experiences and accomplishments you have earned. You may share this honor as 
a mark of distinction that is reflective of your success.

We are enthusiastic in providing you with this earned honor and have great confidence in your leadership, 
knowledge, and passion for technology and engineering education.  We thank you for your investment in students, 
and have a deep level of respect for your unique abilities to inspire, engage and lead learners toward their future.
You will receive your recognition at the Teacher Excellence General Session of the ITEEA conference in Orlando, 
Florida on Friday, March 11, 2022. We ask that you be dressed in professional attire and arrive by 8:35am so that you 
may be seated near the stage. Upon completion of the General Session please meet with ITEEA Communications 
Director, Katie de la Paz, who may arrange for a group photograph. Please note that, if you have not already 
registered for the conference, the preregistration deadline is February 16, 2022. Conference registration information 
is found here -www.iteea.org/iteea2022.aspx. If you are not able to attend in person, please notify Katie de 
la Paz at kdelapaz@iteea.org to provide your mailing address. Please also let Katie know how you would 
like your name to appear on your plaque.

Congratulations on this honor. We look forward to seeing you in Orlando.

Professionally, 

Aaron Clark, DTE
DTE Committee Chair
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